
 
 
 
 

 
 

Monthly Meeting 
WEDNESDAY, JULY 10, 2019, NOON AT 

WESTVIEW INN 
 

GUEST SPEAKER:   
Melissa Schultz 

Time Management and Organization  
 

Our meetings offer networking, information, resources, and a relaxed 
atmosphere where everyone is welcome.  Please plan to attend our 

meetings!  Your membership dues cover an excellent buffet lunch for one 
representative of your business. 

 
Monthly Update 

May 8, 2019 
 
Meeting called to order at 12:00 p.m. by President Nicole Vidal.  After introductions 
and buffet lunch, the regular meeting commenced.   Guest speakers Dr. Ted 
Thompson and Cliff LeCleir presented information about the Neighborhood Family 
Clinic and Sensible Health Clinic opening soon in West Salem.   
 
Minutes 
Motion by Patty Gjertsen, seconded by Laurie Noelke to approve the minutes of 
the April 10, 2019, regular meeting.  Approved by voice vote. 
 



Treasurer’s Report 
Treasurer Patty Gjertsen’s Association bank balance report was distributed.  The 
Association bank balance is $4,120.67.  The flowerpot account balance is 
$1,293.34, which is still not enough funding to continue the downtown flowerpot 
product for 2019.  Winter Wonderland balance is $553.76.  The Celebrate West 
Salem account balance is $1,242.77 after all expenses have been paid.   
 
Motion by Teresa Schnitzler, seconded by Rick Wilson to approve the treasurer’s 
report as presented.  Motion approved. 
 
June Dairy Days 
The event is scheduled for May 31, June 1, and June 2.  The June Dairy Days 
Luncheon will be on May 31 at Noon at Westview.  The Committee is seeking 
volunteers to serve on the executive board and work during the event.   
 
La Crosse Interstate Fair Hog Raffle 
Motion by Dan Eoriatti, seconded by James Quinn to authorize expending up to 
$1,000 to purchase and process a hog during the La Crosse Interstate Fair to be 

raffled off.  Motion approved.  
 
Flowerpots 
The downtown hanging flower pots have been planted, but 
funding the continued activity is in question.  Each basket of 
flowers is approximately $73 to plant and maintain, and last 
year’s costs for the program were over $1,800.  If any business 
or individual would like to sponsor a flowerpot, it would be 

appreciated.   
 
Motion by Rick Wilson, seconded by James Quinn to adjourn the meeting at 1:02 
p.m.  Motion approved by voice vote. 
 
 
 
      Teresa L. Schnitzler, Secretary/Director 
      
 
 

 
 

Golf Outing 
Mark your calendars for Wednesday, 
August 14 and prepare for a fun day! 

A registration form is included with this 
newsletter.  Hole sponsors are always welcome! 

 



 
BUSINESS “SPOTLIGHT” OF THE MONTH 

 
COTTAGE GROVE NURSERY & 

GIFT SHOP 
W3293 Cty Hwy B  

West Salem, Wisconsin 54669 
 

(608) 786-3535 
 

 
 

Congratulations, Your business has been 
“spotlighted” as Business of the Month for July! 

 

 
Cottage Grove Nursery and Gift Shop has been serving this area for 22 years.  We 
provide our customers with quality landscaping, trees, shrubs, perennials, annuals 
and gift items along with excellent customer service. 
 
With all the changes going on in the world today, Cottage Grove Nursery is still 
going strong celebrating our 23rd year in business. 
 
We are now hiring for the 2019 season:  Tractor drivers, landscaping crew, garden 
center/gift shop associates.  

Annuals, Perennials, Roses, Hanging Baskets, Combo pots, Herbs, Vegetables, 
Succulents, Trees, Shrubs, Evergreens and Ornamentals, roses and perennials, 
and much more.  Check out our large selection of iron works.  Great gift ideas in 
the gift shop including many beautiful silk flower arrangements.  
Landscaping available with a designer on staff call to set up an appointment 

Gift Certificates Available. 

Like us on Facebook! 

 
 



West Salem Business Association 
Annual Golf Outing 

 
Wednesday, August 14, 2019 

 
EVERYONE is invited to the WSBA annual golf outing and steak fry on 
Wednesday, August 14, 2019, at Fox Hollow Golf Course. The grill your own 
steak fry will begin at 5:30 p.m. You can grill right away or enjoy a cocktail first to 

avoid the rush. 
 

Registration begins at 1:00 p.m. with a 2:00 p.m. shotgun 
start (scramble).  Teams will consist of no more than four 
people. You can make your own team of four, or sign up 
individually and we will pair you up. Whether you are a pro 
or an amateur, this is a fun event in which people can 
enjoy some camaraderie. If you are coming just for the 
steak fry, just show up around 5:30 p.m.   

 
Please send registration and checks payable to West Salem Business Association 
by July 22, 2019, to:  

 
PETER AMES, P.O. BOX 843, WEST SALEM, WI  54669. 

 
The prices for the golf outing are as follows: 

Golfers …………..$30.00 per golfer 
  Steak Fry…………$15.00 per person 
  

Come out to this fun event and enjoy some camaraderie with other WSBA 
Members and the Community! 

 
******************************************************************************************** 
 
 

 

Thank you, West Salem Public Works 
Department and Vernon (O.J.) 

Romskog for watering the downtown 
hanging flowers.  The flowers are beautiful! 

**************************************************** 



 
 

  



The West Salem Library will host Dino Tlachac for 
“Remnants of the Rainforest” Wednesday, July 10 at 6:30 
pm! This interactive program will feature animals like 
insects, amphibians, reptiles, birds, an mammals native to 
tropical rainforests—including a coatimundi and a 100-
pound, 14-foot Burmese Python! Learn about Earth’s 
oldest ecosystem and ways we can help protect it. 
 
The International Owl Center will present “Hedwig and 
Friends” on Wednesday, July 17 at 

12:30 pm. Owls are very popular in today’s books, but how do you 
know if what you’re reading is fact or fiction? Join us to learn about 
owls—and to meet a live owl! 
 
The events are being offered as part of the library’s Summer Learning 
Program, Go Wild! Read!, and are free and open to the public. No 
registration is required.  

 
________________________________ 

 

Summer Employment Survey 
  
 

In attempt to alleviate some of the workforce shortage issues here in the La Crosse area, 
LADCO has teamed up with many partner organizations, including The 7 River's Alliance 
and the La Crosse Area Chamber of Commerce, to form a Talent Retention and 
Recruitment committee with specific focus on retaining our students that graduate from 
both our local high schools and universities. As a part of this committee one of our 
initiatives is to reach out to the interns/apprentices/part-time summer employees to let 
them know of the ample career opportunities and quality of life components the La 
Crosse Area has to offer.   
 
That being said, the first step in this process is to determine what area businesses are 
employing summer positions. Please follow the link below. This survey is only three 
questions, so please take the time to fill it out. It will greatly improve our ability to assist 
our member businesses in finding qualified workers.   
 
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/4ZB3gt 
 
Thank you and have a great Independence Day!  

 

Sam Bachmeier, Economic Development Coordinator 
EMAIL  sam@ladcolax.com 

PHONE  (608) 784-5488 
WEBSITE  www.ladcolax.com - LOCATION  601 7th St N, La Crosse, WI 54601 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/4ZB3gt
mailto:sam@ladcolax.com
https://mailer1.zohoinsights.com/ocgeturl/2d6f.327230a?l=c1eaa371-9da7-11e9-9de3-5254005bf342&m=c1e52530-9da7-11e9-9de3-5254005bf342&h=349390a0b1f480af20f40808b89bd839f12ed2727a8fc31150bcd2e10a7f905c


 
 

 

 

 

 
  

WEST SALEM COMMUNITY 
BLOOD DRIVE 

SPONSORED BY WSMS BAND! 
          MONDAY. JULY 29th   

12:00p.m. – 6:00p.m. 
West Salem Elementary School Multipurpose Rm. 
BAND WILL EARN $10 FOR EACH PINT 

OF BLOOD COLLECTED! 
Appointments @ redcrossblood.org  

Sponsor code: wsmsband 
 

For more information contact Ryan Waldhart at 

waldhart.ryan@wsalem.k12.wi.us 
  

 



Coulee Health Upcoming Events: 
 
-- 7th Path Self-Hypnosis Workshop with Denise Keenan- Wednesday evenings, 
6:30-8:15 July 10th-August 7th 
 
Coulee Health has a new website highlighting update services we offer through 
and within our clinic.  www.couleehealth.com 
 
  

 

Randi Whiteaker 
Office Manager 
Coulee Health 
 

 

 
 

It's our 25th anniversary of the golf course 
this year! 
 
For the month of July we are running a Monday through 
Friday special $25 for a cart and 18 holes of golf.  
Another special is we are giving away a $25 gift card for 
the pro shop for the first 25 days of July.  Also, July 27 
we will be running a big cup golf tournament with live 
music following the golf by Last Call.  
All the info is on our Facebook page at 
https://www.facebook.com/foxhollowgb/ 
 
 
 

 
River Bank will be holding a Canned Food Drive for the WAFER 
Food Pantry during the month of July.  Donations can be taken at 
any branch!  For questions call Liza, Branch Manager/Loan Officer 
in Bangor 608-399-6153 or liza.schlintz@riverbank.biz 
 
River Bank | 1606 Commercial St | Bangor, WI 54614 
Branch: 608-486-2356 
Direct Line: 608-399-6153 

http://www.couleehealth.com/
https://couleehealth.com/
https://www.facebook.com/foxhollowgb/
mailto:liza.schlintz@riverbank.biz
https://www.youtube.com/c/clinicallypressed?sub_confirmation=1
https://www.facebook.com/CouleeHealth
https://www.instagram.com/couleehealth/


The 
West Salem Boys & Girls club invited 1st 
Community Credit Union to conduct a six 
week series of financial literacy topics over 
the summer. Staff from our West Salem 
branch will be spending time with the kids 
helping them understand the value of 
money, how to be good savers, so that they 
can be prepared for the future. 

 
1st Community Credit Union is also co-sponsoring Movies In The Park on 
August 2nd. Movie will be “Incredibles 2” 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

Season Tickets are still on sale for the 
Heider Center till July 12th.   
8 shows 163.20 for adult 
8 shows 149.60 for student/Sr Citizen 
5 shows 108.00 
5 shows 99.00 for Student/Sr Citizen 
For more information, please visit:  www.heidercenter.org 
 
 

Country Boom 

 
 
Thursday, July 11, 2019 to Saturday, July 13, 2019 - all day 

Maple Grove Venues at W4142 County Road B  
West Salem, WI, US, 54669 

Tickets Vary 
Buy Tickets 

CONTACT Maple Grove Venues at 
https://www.maplegrovevenues.com/ 

 
 

http://www.heidercenter.org/
https://www.countryboom.com/tickets-2/
https://www.maplegrovevenues.com/
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West Salem Business Association 
P. O. Box 84 
West Salem, WI  54669 
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